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This Month’s Highlights 

 
The Central Nine Career Center Adult Education Division has had six additional classes 
running this summer here on the Central Nine campus.  The adult learners have embraced 
and taken advantage of the computer lab that the Central Nine campus has available to use.   
 
 Seven GED/ESL staff members attended an ICE (Indiana Career Explorer) training that our 
Lifecoach set up for our staff. All of our ESL Instructional Aides attended an exceptional 
training session in June at Blue River Vocational Center.  It was a great learning experience 
and a great opportunity to partner with Blue River Vocational Center that benefitted all.  In 
July, Central Nine is hosting an Inters training for all of the Region 5 consortium members.   
 
Central Nine Adult Education Division is creating our own website and hope to have it up and 
running by August.  Also, our Adult Education Lifecoach is creating a monthly newsletter that 
will provide needed information for our Adult learners.  It will contain vital information with 
opportunities that not only Central Nine but our community offers to its members.  
 
The GED graduation was a huge success! 82 GED students graduated with over 400 people 
in attendance.  A representative from Joe Donnelly’s office spoke to the audience along with 
an actual GED graduate.  She spoke about her struggles that she went through to achieve 
her GED.  It was a very inspirational story.   
 
The Adult Education Division staff members are looking forward to beginning the Fall 
classes.  Our next faculty meeting is scheduled for August 9th, 2013.  
 


